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---Original Message----From:Knight 
Pee 

Sent 17 May 2013 
To McEllistrum Richard 
Subject Cartwright Garden Halls 

Dear Mr McEllistrum 

I am writing because I understand that the University of London has lodged a planning application 
in respect of Cartwright Garden Halls 

UCL seeks to offer accommodation to first year undergraduates and a range of other students, 
and we experience high levels of demand, reflecting the cost, quality and availability of 
alternatives in the private sector. While we have just under 4000 bedspaces which we own and 
manage, we also make use of the accommodation offered by the University of London We fully 
support the proposals for Carbvright Gardens, which will assist us in maintaining the supply of 
suitable accommodation available to our students 

Best wishes 

Pee Knight 
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